
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be in Garza County on the 

following dates from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. for 

legal advice and applications: 

 

October 25th 
January 24th 
February 28th 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free 

to call our office at 806-762-2325 or visit our 

website at www.lubbocklegalaid.org. 


